
NOTICE 
 

Amended Proposed Access Arrangement Revisions for 
Western Power’s South West Interconnected Network 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority has received Western Power’s amended proposed 
access arrangement revisions for its South West Interconnected Network. 

The amended proposed revisions were received on 24 December 2009.   

Under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the Authority has 15 business days to 
publish a further final decision; that is, the decision must be published by 19 January 2010. 

Western Power’s amended proposed access arrangement revisions are available on the 
Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
31 December 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/879/48/western_power%E2%80%99s.pm

